
 
Next week 

14/10/08 
Following Week 

21/10/08 

Chairman Vin Higgins Jari Peltonen 

GUEST SPEAKER John Cagney D.G Roberta Waterman 

TOPIC My Life Make Dreams Real 

Vote of Thanks Jack Odgers Glen Eden 

Stewards Fai & Tim Keith & Jack 

COMING UP 

Rotary Information 

Make Dreams Real 

Danika Callaghan becomes the 
new ‘Donut Princess’ 

This just proves that 
Surveyors are not 

always on the level! 

We stand behind everything 
we sell. 

TONIGHTS PROGRAM 

Meeting No. 2722 

Tuesday 7th October 2008 

Chairman Tim Clements 

GUEST SPEAKER Jan Cole 

TOPIC How Art Changed My Life 

Vote of Thanks Peter Nichols 

Stewards Cathy & Rob 

  

  

PREVIOUS MEETING 

Chairman President Jari 

Attendance 12/18 + 4 makeups = 88.9% 

Apologies Rob Walton, Vin Higgins. 

Guests  

THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK 

As I grow older, I pay less attention to what people say,  
and more to what people do. 

Make Dreams Real 



Presidents Opening Remarks: - Jari Peltonen 

District are looking for expressions of interest to host the G.S.E. Team from 
Korea next year. A number of members expressed a willingness to host and so a 
submission will be completed. 

Highlights 

 Alistair's 50 copying machines have arrived for assembly and installation.   

 Perry is leaving Friday for OMSK as he has been advised that Natasha’s 

Visa has been issued.   Cathy reports that funding of $120,000 has been 

secured for D’faces projects.  Glen has completed his commitment to collect 

for the Heart Foundation.  Jari is travelling 724 km’s to see the whales this 
weekend. 

Secretary: - Michele Hart 

1. There is a meeting of the Jubilee Park Users/Stakeholders on Oct 13th from 
7:30 pm 

2. John Holds attended the Rotary Foundation information day in Adelaide and 
found it very interesting. 

3. DG Roberta requested information on the number of new members inducted 
and information on any projects which support the RI President D K Lee’s aim 
of reducing child mortality. 

Service Projects:. 

Service Projects  -  Tim Clements 

A number of projects are in the assessment stage and a ‘Planning Sheet’ has 
been initiated to record and authorise each project. So far this year the Board 
has authorised  

 $1,000 to assist Donations In Kind send containers of water purifiers, 
desks and chairs to East Timor. 

 $700 for the Whyalla Writers Short Story Competition 

 Support and promote the Siemen’s Summer Science Forum. 

Public Relations  -  Fai Chivell 

1. Wetlands project is coming along. Fai has regular meetings with Council reps 
and EPNRMB members.  

LAST WEEK 

Make Dreams Real 

2. Feature coming up in the Whyalla News with Rotary featuring in ‘Past, 
Present and Future’ articles. 

Club Service  -  Keith Sichler 

1. Club Committee is looking at purchasing some tall banners to be used as 
backgrounds for meetings and during photo-opportunities. 

2. Keep the 13th Dec free for our Christmas Show. Venue to be confirmed. We 
would like some home-grown entertainment for the evening so if there is and 
hidden talent out there, this may be your big break! 

3. Don’t forget to invite partners and guests to the DG’s visit on 21st October. 

Treasurer - Perry Eden 

A breakdown of the income and expenses for the Club and the Projects account 
was circulated. All members are financial and sales from the Local Contact 
Directory are coming in. 

Sergeant:  -  Alistair 

Alistair made a return at short notice but with no lack of material, catching 
everyone in  attendance. FOTW was on Cathy who was spied buying chocolate 
for the recent quiz night. Alistair suspected that she been buying more than was 
necessary used the surplus to ensure quality was up to scratch. 

General Forum 

 Peter suggested that the club appoint a Welfare Officer, who visits members 
when sick or in hospital and reports to the club on their progress. This is not a 
substitute for members caring for others, but a means of communication and 
support. Glen, who has been performing this role of his own accord, has 
volunteered his services. 

 In Perry’s absence for 6 weeks, PDG Glen will take on the Treasurers role 
and Rob will follow through with the Local Contact sales.  

 Keith will collect the mail and play Secretary for a couple of weeks whilst 
Michele is away. 

Presidents Closing Remarks:  -  Jari 
Jari thanked everyone for their contribution and Michele Hart, Fai Chivel and 
Marilyn Sichler for providing the evening meal. 

LAST WEEK 

Make Dreams Real 


